
 

 
March 9, 2024 
 
Greetings, 
 
As Governor of the State of Illinois, I am pleased to welcome everyone gathered for the 15th Annual 
Woodlawn Community Summit. This occasion offers an exciting opportunity for everyone in 
attendance to join fellow members of your association and generate ideas that implement solutions. 
I commend the work you have done to help make Illinois a stronger and more enjoyable state. 
 
Illinois is proud to have enjoyed your service to our state. As you reflect on your accomplishments, 
I urge you to make plans for the future of your association that will build on your past successes. 
I am grateful for all the ways your organization has supported a strong future for Illinois. 
 
On behalf of the people of Illinois, I offer my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable 
occasion. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Governor JB Pritzker 
 


